
Announcements! 

Annual and       
Transition Reviews 

Many thanks to all 
those parents who  

attended the  annual 
and pre-school        
reviews.  We          

appreciate the time 
taken out of busy 

schedules.  Thanks. 

 

 

 

Absence Communica-
tion 

In order to ensure the 
safe arrival and hand-

over of all pupils to school, we would ask that 
parents contact school, by telephone, to report a 
pupil’s absence or sickness.  Please do not rely on 

the bus staff to forward this information, as 
they may not always be able to be in contact with 

school staff to pass this information on. 

We appreciate your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sickness 

To ensure the health and safety of all pupils,  
especially those most vulnerable, parents are 

asked not send pupils to school if they are  
acutely unwell or infectious. The advice of a GP 

should be sought regarding suitable periods away 
from school following certain illnesses and      

infections. Pupils should remain out of school for 
48 hours after the last time they have           

experienced vomiting or diarrhoea.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Holidays 

 

School will be closed 
from Monday 18     

February to    
Wednesday 20      

February and will      
re-open on Thursday 

21 February 2019  
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Foundation/KS1  

Pupil of the Month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Darragh Bloomer 

 

 

 

KS3/4  

Pupil of the Month 

Jamie Williamson 

 

 

 

KS2  

Pupil of the Month 

Alex Kelly 

 

 

 

 

KS5  

Pupil of the Month 

Cheyenne Carr 

 

 

 


